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The Québec mining industry is currently at the forefront of discussion. We believe it is useful to sum
up, for the time being, the proposed new regulatory developments for Québec’s mining industry.
After briefly outlining the current mining context in Québec, we will review certain provisions of Bill
79 that cause concern with the industry and provide some thoughts.
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